Joining the New England Council

Thanks to the New England Council for hosting me in Hartford on
Monday to discuss the latest news from Congress. Once again, there
was serious concern over the health care cuts in the One Big Beautiful
Bill. These cuts will have devastating real life impacts on our
communities. All to pay for a tax break for the ultra-wealthy who don't
need it. And the final result is a bill which will increase the deficit by $2.8

trillion, according to the latest analysis by the Congressional Budget
Office.




